
Skyline Health Office

600 E. Mountain View Ave
Longmont, CO 8504
(720) 494-3741
Benavidez_logan@svvsd.org

August 20, 2024

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Hello my name is Logan Benavidez I am the Health Clerk at Skyline High School!

It is that time of year that the Immunization and Exemption Process starts for your
2024-2025 Skyline High School Student. Per The State of Colorado laws requires
children in school need to have an immunization record on file with the required
immunizations.

If your child cannot receive immunizations because of medical,
religious, or personal reasons, please visit the Colorado Department of Public
Health and Environment (CDPHE) online at
https://cdphe.colorado.gov/vaccine-exemptions for instructions on school
exemption requirements.

Immunization packets will Start going out 09/20/2024.

In this information packet you will also find a letter from svvsd containing the
immunization requirements and information you may need. If you have any
questions or concerns regarding immunization requirements or exemptions feel
free to reach out to me and I will get back to you in a timely manner.

Sincerely,

Logan Benavidez

https://cdphe.colorado.gov/vaccine-exemptions

